
I want to voice my opposition to the proposed cannabis accommodation rezoning in redwood valley. With the 

expansion of marijuana cultivation in our county we have seen an increase in violent crime, gun crime, and other 

crimes associated with marijuana at these grow sites. Allowing additional marijuana cultivation in even more 

residential areas would only add to this problem.  

 

Additionally marijuana grows bring the eyesore of “hoop house” style green houses, strong odors of marijuana, and 

light pollution at night from the lighting used in these green houses. Even new homes in these areas have outdoor 

lighting restrictions on new construction to reduce negative impacts to other residents as part of existing building 

codes.  

 

All these factors will lead to diminished property values for neighboring properties and have a negative quality of life 

impact for neighbors of these grows. No exception should be made for marijuana growers. Please do not allow the 

expansion of marijuana growing in our neighborhoods.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

Andrew Snyder 

 


